
To: Kurt Eggebrecht - City of Appleton Health Officer 

From:  Patti Coenen, Owner, Fox River House, 211 S. Walnut Street, Appleton, WI 54911 

Date: February 26, 2014 

 

Dear Kurt, 

I am requesting a noise variance for the upcoming summer on for the following: 

Friday and Saturday evenings 7-11 pm Memorial weekend through Labor Day weekend (May 23 - September 6). 

Wednesday Evenings 7-10 PM during the same dates for acoustical shows. 

Saturday, May 17 

Thursday, August 7 

Friday, September 26 

Saturday, September 27 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Patti Coenen 

 

 

 

 


